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As a 15 year resident of Portland's Montavilla neighborhood I have seen this city in 

some great times and the current times. I'm an vehemently opposed to the passage 

of this bill. The city has become less safe because of the decisions of state and city 

government. The drug problem has gotten out of hand. The decision to legalize small 

amounts of drugs has backfired spectacularly. I will not remain a resident of this state 

if this bill is passed. I will gladly move to the safer and cleaner Vancouver, WA. 


